Green Party calls Interrail decision
‘entirely the wrong direction of
travel’

7 August 2019

Reacting to the decision by train companies in the UK to stop accepting
Interrail passes from January (1), Green Party Deputy Leader Amelia Womack
said:

“This is entirely the wrong direction of travel, in both environmental and
international relations terms.

“We need to be encouraging people to travel by train rather than taking the
plane. It needs to be the easiest, simplest and cheapest option, as well as
being as it already is by far the most pleasant.

“And we want to encourage people from across our continent and beyond to
meet, to make friendships, learn about other societies, and build links with
our fellow Europeans in particular.

“This is one more reminder that our current rail model is broken: we should
be running this public service for the public good, which would certainly
include taking Interrail passes, rather than private profit.”

Notes:

(1)

https://www.politico.eu/article/british-train-companies-quit-interrail/
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